
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS);

Cabrera, Stephanie (BOS)
Subject: FW: Homelessness and Behavioral Health Committee Meeting 5/12/23 File No. 230416
Date: Friday, May 12, 2023 9:22:38 AM

Dear Supervisors,
 
Please see below for a communication regarding:
 
File No. 230416: Resolution approving the first amendment to the grant agreement between Third
Street Youth Center and Clinic and the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing
(“HSH”) for services at the Transitional Age Youth (TAY) Navigation Center.
 
Regards,
 
 
Richard Lagunte
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-5184 | (415) 554-5163
richard.lagunte@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
Pronouns: he, him, his
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors' website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 
 
 

From: Vanessa Eng <vanessa.eng@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 8:33 AM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: joi@3rdstyouth.org
Subject: Homelessness and Behavioral Health Committee Meeting 5/12/23
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Good Morning Board of Supervisors,
 
I apologize that I am unable to attend this morning's meeting with the Homelessness and Behavioral
Health Committee of the Board of Supervisors. Please accept my email comment in lieu of
attendance.
 

I stand with 3rd Street Youth Center and Clinic in their request for more behavioral health support
for their clients.   The Lower Polk TAY Navigation Center provides necessary support at a critical
time in the lives of their residents.  Mental health has a substantial impact on all areas of life-
personal wellness, relationships, school and/or work, and ability to participate in the community. 
The Youth are asking for help - it is up to us to answer their call.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Vanessa Eng

3rd Street Youth Center and Clinic
Board of Directors


